
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 

Palo Alto Unified School District (PAUSD) 
Todd Collins, Board Member  
Ken Dauber, President 

City of Palo Alto 
Karen Holman, Council Member, Chair 
Eric Filseth, Vice Mayor 

Staff 
Cathy Mak, PAUSD, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Rob de Geus, Deputy City Manager, Staff Liaison 

1. Oral Communications

2. Approval of Minutes From the April 19, 2018 Meeting

3. Review Recent City Council / PAUSD Board Meetings

4. City and District Comments and Announcements

5. Safe Routes to School
Rosie Mesterhazy, MPH, LCI #5255. Safe Routes to School Coordinator, City 
of Palo Alto, Transportation Division Department of Planning + Community 
Environment  

6. Cubberley Master Plan Update

5. Future Meetings and Agendas

City/School Liaison Committee Meeting 
Thursday, May 17, 2018 

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM  
Palo Alto City Hall 

Community Meeting Room 
250 Hamilton Avenue, Ground Floor 

City/School Liaison Committee 
Regular Meeting 

Agenda 
 

MEMO - NV CAP

https://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=65052
https://www.cityofpaloalto.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=65050
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